## Garibaldi Grade School

604 Cypress Ave • PO Box 317 • Garibaldi, OR 97118 (503)322-0311 • Fax (503)-322-2193 • www.nknsd.org



Coast Kids

PO 23

Manzanita OR 97130

Dear Coast Kids.

On behalf of Garibaldi Grade School, I want to thank you for your generous donation to our Backpack Program, which provides weekend meals for students at our school. This program has been a lifeline for many families and it would not be possible without you.

This school year, we served approximately 35 students each week by sending home nutritious breakfasts, lunches, and snacks. Many of the products they receive are items that the children can make and eat on their own, which empowers them and gives them independence regarding their self care and food choices. Programs like these help students gain confidence and independence while also meeting their most basic of needs - nutrition.

I look forward to partnering with more organizations and adding more fresh foods to be sent home to students next school year. With your support, this program will continue to flourish and grow, as will our children.

Thank you,

**Ashley Carr** 

**Family Resource Coordinator** 

Garibaldi Grade School

ashleyc@nknsd.org 503-355-3541 direct line

Coast leads thank you



